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End of February 2013 
 
 
The Club Secretary 
All Lions Clubs International in District 201W1 
 
Dear Fellow Lion, 
 
Items for Action: 
Please read page 129  of your District Diary 
Notable items for action are: 

 Club Election and reporting.  Even if you have only one Lion nominated for each position you must still 
carry out the election of the officers 

 PU101 electronic reporting.  Unless this is carried out the 2012 – 2013 officers will be printed in the 
diary and MD Directory.  If you need help with this please contact me on 9561 6778. 

 Start thinking about the date for your Changeover. 
 
Applications for Melvin Jones Fellowship  
I have been advised that clubs should ensure that applications for Melvin Jones Fellowships are received prior 
to 15 June.  Due to the International Convention, orders received after that date will not be processed until 
after July 25. 
 
Notice of Special Meeting 
Members of the board of the Lions Cancer Institute Inc. would like to invite all Lions Club Members in Districts 
201W1 & 201W2 to a special meeting to consider minor changes to the Institute's constitution.  
Crawford Lodge, Monash Ave NEDLANDS 
Monday 25th March 2013 at 6.30 pm (a light supper will be provided) 
Please advise if attending to Secretary Dora   email doraellen@bigpond.com  
 
Lions Recycle for Sight 
DG Barry has asked that I include this request from Lions Recycle for Sight.  WA is having difficulty processing 
glasses at the moment due to the rebuilding programme underway at the LEI.  This Queensland based 
foundation have requested that clubs approach OPSM stores with a view to collecting glasses and sending to 
Queensland for recycling.  Contact details are: 
Lions Recycle for Sight 
PO Box 3021 
CLONTARF MDC 
QUEENSLAND 4019 
Contact: PDG KENNETH LEONARD, OAM, PDG, 07 32930993 Email: ChairmanR4S@lions.org.au 
See more at: http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/member-center/planning-projects/sight-hearing/sight/eyeglass-
recycling/recycling-centers/vision-eyeglass-australia.php#sthash.PeiZif5D.dpuf 
 



 
 
Website information 
Did you know that a  "Club Services" page exists on our District website?  It has details of equipment which 
clubs might hold for service and fundraising activities.   If you have something special you operate – such as a 
fairy Floss machine your club might want to advertise it on the website.  Have a look at this link  
http://201w1.lions.org.au/equip 
 
Cabinet Meetings 
All Lions members from W1 are eligible to attend Cabinet Meetings as guests.  The next Cabinet Meeting will 
be held at Jurien Bay and lunch is available for $20.  Once the meeting is finished and the minutes have been 
circulated all reports and the minutes will be posted on the district website under Members only/Member Links.  
The Cabinet Meeting Minutes for 9th December have been posted. 
 
Membership classifications 
Recently I found that some clubs are unaware of all types of membership available. 
Membership classifications for Lions are as follows: 
Regular Member 
Honorary Member 
Affiliate Member 
At Large Member 
Leo Member 
Privileged Member 
Student Member 
Leo Lion Member 
 
To find out more about membership classifications look at page 89 on the following link 
http://lionsclubs.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2012/12/Club-Administration-Manual.pdf 
 
Memorial Forms for MD Convention 
Please remember to remember.  Memorial Forms must be returned to me by 31 March 2013.  
 
Delegates and Alternates for MD Convention 
Likewise, Delegate forms must be returned to me in time for me to action them. Please complete the Delegate 
form and have it back to me by 11 April if your club has members attending the convention. 
 
Children of Courage Registrations 
Nominations close 18 March and your club’s process should be well under way. Please have a look at the 
following links for information and the nomination form. The Ceremony will take place on Sunday 7 April 2013. 
http://201w1.lions.org.au/courage  
http://201w1.lions.org.au/files/201w1/2013%20coc%20nomination%20form.pdf  
 
Children’s Razz-Ma-Tazz Festival 
This event will be held on Tuesday 14 May 2013.  If your club is interested in assisting please contact PDG 
Rob Meney on 9243 8680.  
 
A Little Help to Complete your Club PU101 
Follow the link, send me an email with your officers or call me  http://201w1.lions.org.au/members 
Please treat the completion of the PU101 as a priority task. 
 
Lions Personal Development & Orientation Day 
This course will be held on  Saturday 13th April 2013.  If clubs could set this day aside for this course it would 
be appreciated.  We will have billeting available to  cater for country attendees.   The enrolment form is (still) 
attached. 



 
 
 
Save This Date for Training 
The date for the Incoming Officer’s Forum this year is Sunday 19 May.  Please try to schedule this date free to 
enable as many of your members to participate in this workshop.  It passes on information not only for 
incoming officers, but allows an insight into how a club operates for all members. 
 
MyLCI Reporting 
This is the same story as last month.  New members have been inducted but not been added to some clubs. 
92% of WMMR reports were completed this month. This is up because the CabSec went in and completed 
some which had not been done for some time.  Come on club Secretaries/Membership Chairpersons, we 
really need these completed. 
 
Yours in Lionism, 

 
Sue Lowe 
Cabinet Secretary 
 
Attachments –  
Lions Personal Development & Orientation Day Flyer and Enrolment form 



 
 

 

 

Lions Personal Development  
and Orientation Day 

_______________________________________________________ 
 
 DATE: Saturday, 13th April 2013 
 
 VENUE: Gibson Park Community Centre, 
   Gibson Ave PADBURY  6025 
 
 COST: $20 per person 
 

Come along, meet other Lions, ENJOY the fellowship whilst 
gaining knowledge on Personal Development and Orientation to Lions. 

 
Saturday: Commence at 9.00 am, continuous tea/coffee available 

 
Welcome & introduction to programme 

 
Morning Tea, Lunch, Afternoon Tea, BBQ Dinner (all supplied) BYO drinks 

 
Mock Meeting during Dinner 

 
Accommodation – Billets can be arranged for country Lions 

 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 Reply to: 
  PDG Pamela BAIRD     PO Box 280,   TWO ROCKS    WA   6037 
  (M) 0427 082 674 
  e-mail:  pamela.baird@amnet.net.au 
  RSVP:    for catering purposes by 05th April 2013 
 
  NAME:____________________________________________________ 
 
  CLUB:______________________________________________________ 
  
  E-MAIL:_____________________________________________________ 
 
  If sending cheque please make it payable to District 201 W1 
 


